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Homecoming Celebrated at College Nov. 11
A picnic, parade, and dance high­

lighted Homecoming Day festivities 
at Asheville - Biltmore, Saturday, 
November 11.

Headed by the Hall Fletcher Jun ­
ior High School band, the parade 
through the downtown district pre­
ceded the Asheville-Biltmore-Ten- 
nessee Wesleyan football game at 
Memorial Stadium. The picnic and 
dance, open to alumni, faculty mem­
bers, and their guests, were held 
from 6 P.M. until midnight in See­
ly Hall. Harold Jackson and the 
college orchestra provided music 
for dancing.

MONOGRAM CLUB SPONSORS 
THANKSGIVING DANCE

The Monogram Club of the col­
lege sponsored a Thanksgiving 
Dance in the main ballroom of the 
George Vanderbilt Hotel November 
23.

Dancing was from 9 until 1, with 
music furnished by Carol Henry 
and his Buccaneers orchestra. The 
1950 football queen was introduced 
during intermission, and the college 
team was honored during the eve­
ning.

PHI THETA KAPPA 
PRESENTS ASSEMBLY

Three new members were tapped 
by the Phi Theta Kappa Fraternity  
at the November 15 assembly pro­
gram. A scholastic average of B or 
more is required. The new mem­
bers are Arberta Floyd, Earl Fow­
ler, and Quentin Enloe.

A mixed ensemble of twenty-one 
persons from Lee Edwards High 
School presented a program of mus­
ical selections. Solos were sung by 
Pheobe Fair and Owen Norment, 
with piano accompaniment by Hel­
en Ingram and Marvin Palmer.

QUENTIN ENLOE RECEIVES 
HIGH POETRY HONOR

The poem “First Things” by 
Quentin Enloe has been selected by 
the board of judges to be published 
in the Annual Anthology of College 
Poetrj’-, forthcoming in early win­
ter.

The Anthology is a compilation 
of the finest poetry w ritten by col­
lege men and women of America, 
representing every state in the 
country. Selections are made from 
thousands of poems submitted each 
year.

I. R. C. SENDS FOUR 
TO CULLOWHEE

Four Asheville-Biltmore students 
represented the local chapter of the 
International Relations Club at the 
Western North Carolina District 
meeting held at Western Carolina 
Teachers College November 18-19.

Student delegates taking part in 
the two events were Lewis Israel, 
Lynn Jervis, James Ray, and Mike 
Pinney.

Representatives from all major 
colleges of North Carolina partici­
pated in the discussion of pertinent 
world questions.


